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This will be a very short news bulletin, due to 
Covid staff absences at Wistanstow Primary. We 
hope to resume to some ‘normality’ after the 
Easter Break with lots of news about the learning 
taking place and to celebrate the achievement's 
of the children.  

We would like to take this 
opportunity to wish all the 
children and their families, 

 a safe, healthy and happy 
Easter holiday. 

We look forward to welcom-
ing the children back on 
Monday 25th April. 

Dates for the Diary 

 

              Goodbye Mrs  Russell 

We say a fond farewell to Mrs Russell this week, who 

leaves us to begin a new career in copywriting. We 

know that she is very sad to leave, but at this mo-

ment in time, this career change  means that she will 

have more time and energy for her young family. We 

wish her all the best and will miss her very much. 

 

    Sports News 
  On Monday afternoon, Year 3 attended  a Sports 
Inclusion Festival at Church Stretton School. All the 
children had a fantastic afternoon filled with fun, ex-
ercise and laughter. They learnt many new games, 
which we will now try and introduce in to school. 

We were awarded a ’Self-Belief’ certificate which we 
are very proud of, especially as this is a value that we 

really try to encourage in our children.   

 

 

 Polite reminder: Please make sure  your SCHOOL MONEY account is topped up to pay for school meals ordered. 

. 

Just a reminder that Swimming Lessons 
commence for all of Key Stage 2 after 
the Easter break. Please make sure 
your child/ children have their Swimming  

Kit ready every Friday so they don’t 
miss out. Thank you  


